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From: Costin, Loretta 
Sent: Wednesday, July 06, 2011 9:55 AM 
Subject: Higher Education Coordinating Council Stakeholder Survey 

Statewide E‐mail to: Technical Center Directors, Florida College Occupational Deans, and Adult Education Directors 
(district and college) 

Colleagues, 

The Higher Education Coordinating Council (HECC) is working on responding to the requirements in House Bill 7151. 
The Council is inviting stakeholders to respond to issues that the HECC is addressing in reports due later this year. 

A link to the stakeholder letter is available here: http://www.fldoe.org/schools/hecc.asp 

A link to the stakeholder survey can be accessed here: http://data.fldoe.org/cs/default.cfm?officeID=110 

The due date for responses is August 1, 2011. 

Please contact Diane McCain at the Higher Education Coordinating Council at (850) 245‐9632 or 
Diane.McCain@flbog.edu if you have any questions. 

Thank you. 

Loretta 

Loretta Costin 
Chancellor 
Division of Career and Adult Education 
Florida Department of Education 
325 West Gaines Street, Suite 734 
Tallahassee, Florida  32399-0400 

E-mail: loretta.costin@fldoe.org 
Telephone:  (850) 245-9463 
FAX: (850) 245-9065 
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